
ASSOCIATED BRITISH PORTS 
 

P O BOX 1, PORT HOUSE, NORTHERN GATEWAY, 
HULL HU9 5PQ 

 
STANDING NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

 (No. S.H.30) 
 
 NOTICE TO SHIPOWNERS, AGENTS, MASTERS AND PILOTS 
 
 
 DREDGED DEPTH IN THE SUNK DREDGED CHANNEL 
 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the Sunk Dredged Channel is now being 
dredged continuously by ABP dredgers. The LEAST AVAILABLE DEPTH (LAD) will be 
announced by VTS, Humber in their regular river broadcasts on Channel 12, 14 and 15.  
Mariners requiring the latest information, however, about depths in the Channel can 
obtain this from VTS, Humber on demand. 
 
LEAST AVAILABLE DEPTH (LAD), unless otherwise stated, is the least 
depth to be found within the Sunk Dredged Channel with the exception of the 
southernmost 30 metres. 
 
This notice comes into effect from 9th July 2007. 
 
Standing Notice to Mariners S.H. 30 dated 15th January, 2001 issued by 
Associated British Ports will then be cancelled. 
 

 
 
 
 

CAPT. P.J. COWING, 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
4th July 2007 
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